Real Estate and Personal Property Abatements

Applications, for Fiscal Year 2021, must be filed no later than February 1, 2021. Applications
may be mailed or dropped in the lock box located in the Flynn Building parking lot. The lock box
is situated directly adjacent to the USPS mailbox (278 Old Sudbury Rd. Sudbury, MA). If you are

mailing, the envelope must be postmarked, USPS Mail, by February 1, 2021. Thisis a
Massachusetts State Law and the Assessors have no jurisdiction to extend the filing
deadline. The Assessors mailing address is:

Town of Sudbury
Assessor’s Office
278 Old Sudbury Rd.
Sudbury, MA 01776

Please know, our office remains closed to the public until further notice. Please check our
website www.sudbury.ma.us for the most up to date information. For assistance, please call
978-639-3393 or 3395 or email assessors@sudbury.ma.us  We will respond to your request
as soon as possible.

Thank you for your patience during this challenging time. Stay safe and healthy.



